Date: October 16, 2018

Important Notice: Effective August 1,2018, the Gardner News will be charging $16.75 per column inch
for all legal notices. Please call the Gardner News to arrange payment. Payment MUST be made by 2:00
p-m. 4 business days before your legal notice is scheduled to be published. Please bring a copy of your
legal notice to your hearing.

|

Legal Notice, Gardner News legals@the gardnernews.com
fax: 978-630-2909  telephone: 978-632-8000 ext 34

From: Westminster Conservation Commission
Please Publish: October 25, 2018

Richard Tabaczynski

Atlantic Design Engineers, Inc.
P.O. Box 1051

Sandwich, MA 02563
Telephone: 508-888-9282
rtab@atlanticcompanies.com

TOWN OF WESTMINSTER
NOTICE OF INTENT

Notice is hereby given to the residents of the Town of Westminster that the Conservation Commission will hold a public
hearing in room 222 at Westminster Town Hall, 11 South Street on Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 7 :35 p.m. to
consider the Notice of Intent requested by TES Overlook Road LLC for the installation of a ground-mounted
photovoltaic array, gravel driveway, stormwater facilities, electrical equipment pads and underground utility lines at 0
Overlook Road in Westminster, MA.




